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Happy Holidays

 

Dear Customer,

From the bottom of our hearts, we would like to thank you for your support over the past
year.

It is you who motivates us to give of our best, even in these unpredictable times: you who
knit and crochet with our yarns, you who share your projects with us, you who use your
hands and our yarns to create something that is enduring in these uncertain times.

We wish you a wonderful festive season, hopefully with plenty of time to relax with some
knitting or crochet. And we look forward to next year - to providing you with more
inspiration, new colours and super soft yarns.

 

With warmest wishes, Your LANGYARNS Team
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